
Please be patient if you have submitted an out of area request. We are
required to prioritize our acceptance of students. We first include students
who are in our boundaries and those who are already registered in our DLI

program. Next, we prioritize siblings of those students. After we have
accurate counts of these students, we look to see if there is room for more
students in their respective grade levels. We will most likely give approvals
at the end of July. Being accepted in Kindergarten does not guarantee an
acceptance in the DLI program–this is done by lottery only.  Also--If you

have been accepted into the DLI program, you must complete an out-of -
area request. 
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